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Dear Parents/ Carers,      
Year 4 Visit to The Deva Roman Experience: Chester  

 

On Friday 21st April 2023 Year 4 will be going to The Deva Roman Experience Museum in Chester, on their school visit. This is a 

wonderful opportunity and will enhance their learning opportunities in literacy, history, and geography, having the opportunity to 

walk around the museum and visiting the different aspects of the Roman era. They will also have the opportunity to visit some 

historical key features of Chester city centre with a Roman century guard.  

 

The cost of the visit takes into account the museum costs and the cost of the coach. Thankfully, school have been able to subsidise 

this visit by £3:75 per child, so we are only asking for a contribution of £20.00 for each child. We would ask that the voluntary 

contribution of £20.00 be paid no later than Thursday 30th March. This can be paid in one lump sum or in instalments of: 

 

£10.00 paid by 17th March 2023    

£10.00 paid by 30th March 2023  

 

Payment will need to be made by using our ‘School Money’ system, going to eduspot.co.uk and using your parent login to make 

payment. Please note we will not accept any cash payments at the school office, should you wish to pay by cash you will need to 

collect a barcode from school office and make payment at any ‘Paypoint’ by Thursday 30th March 2023. 

 

If sufficient funds are not received, then there is a possibility the visit will be cancelled.  Please complete the form on link below 

to give your consent to your child taking part in this visit and to order their lunch requirement for the day by Friday 10th March.  

The children will need to wear their school uniform, a waterproof coat and wear sensible footwear.  If bringing own packed lunch, 

please do not send fizzy drinks. We will be setting off at 8.30am and arriving back at approximately 4pm. Therefore, children 

will need to be in school 8:15am, so that we can board the coach on time, to travel to Chester.  

 

Please click the link below and complete the form: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=n-

nwrUuRD0WALH_XTtX2Cv2ShJVScqhGtib5iR5bzXJUMDVPSldMRzhBSlc1SDdNNE5FUEFJNExWWi4u 

 

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the Year 4 teachers.   

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Mould and Mr Darby.  
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